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10 Edward Close,  AL1 5EN                                                                      

treasurer@opendoorstalbans.org  
 

  10th May 2024   
Hertfordshire Bridge Association 
c/o Mr O Tiemann 
 
 
Dear Oliver, 
 
Thank you for your donation of £1,200 to Open Door,  from the Hertfordshire Bridge 
Association. We are very grateful for your generosity as we  continue our activities for the 
homeless in the St Albans district, and seek to meet the growing needs.  
 
Our night shelter remains fully occupied and we have recently completed our Winter Beds 
season, providing additional accommodation in portable cabins from December to the 
beginning of April. We also continue to fund a Street Outreach Worker to make contact with 
rough sleepers and support them to move into more settled accommodation. 
 
Your donation is so helpful in enabling us to provide these services. Please pass on our 
thanks to all your members. 
 
With all good wishes, 
 
 
 
 
Lindsey McLeod 
Treasurer 
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